January 4, 2005

RE: Jingzhi Liu Ph.D.

To whom it may concern:

It gives me great pleasure to write on behalf of Jingzhi Liu Ph.D., who has worked in my department for the last six
years. He is an excellent thinker, and innovator, who has proficiency in the technical aspects as well as
interpretation electroencephalogram signals as well as electromyography. He has learned to integrate MRI with
cerebral electrical activity as it relates to human motor control (eccentric and concentric contractions, muscle fatigue
as well as acquisition of motor skills.), | strongly recommend him for the position that he is seeking..

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Sincerely,

Vinod Sahgal, M.D.
Chairman, Dept of PM&R
Robert, Eleanore, and Kathy Risman Chair and Professor in Medicine



